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Regular Business Meeting 

 

President Andy Katz called to order the Regular Business Meeting of the Board of Directors at  

1:17 p.m. in the Administration Center Board Room.  

 

ROLL CALL 

 

Directors Katy Foulkes, Doug Linney, Frank Mellon, William B. Patterson, and President Andy 

Katz were present at roll call.  Directors John A. Coleman and Lesa R. McIntosh were absent 

(excused) to attend the ACWA 2014 Conference in Washington, DC. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

President Katz led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM CLOSED SESSION 

 

No announcements were required from closed session. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

There was no public comment. 

 

CONSENT CALENDAR  
 

 Motion by Director Mellon, seconded by Director Patterson, to approve Items 1-14 on the 

Consent Calendar, carried (5-0) by the following voice vote:  AYES (Foulkes, Linney, 

Mellon, Patterson, and Katz); NOES (None), ABSTAIN (None), ABSENT (Coleman and 

McIntosh). 

 

1. Motion No. 030-14 -- Approved the Regular Meeting Minutes of February 11, 2014. 

 

2. The following correspondence was filed with the Board:  1) Various correspondence 

submitted by Kenneth Gerstman related to the reclassification of Network Analysts Chuck 

Detzel and David Valenzuela; 2) Various correspondence submitted by M. Rosa Merced 

related to the reclassification of Network Analysts Chuck Detzel and David Valenzuela; 3) 

Presentation entitled, “Water Supply Briefing and Dry Year Planning” dated February 25, 

2014; 4) Memorandum dated February 24, 2014 to Board of Directors from Cheryl A. Farr, 

Special Assistant to the General Manager, regarding Fact Sheet on Water Supply – 

February 2014; 5) Memorandum dated February 25, 2014 to Board of Directors from 

Cheryl A. Farr, Special Assistant to the General Manager regarding EBMUD 2012-2013 

Biennial Report; 6) Memorandum dated February 25, 2014 to Board of Directors from 

Alexander R. Coate, General Manager, regarding California Water Policy Conference – 

April 3-4, 2014; and 7) Memorandum dated February 25, 2014 to Board of Directors from 

Alexander R. Coate, General Manager, regarding California Special Districts Association 

Board:  Call for Nominations.  










